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Dear Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Happy 4th of July this coming Sunday! Let us celebrate together at our church with a Sunday Service 

message from yours truly and a potluck lunch after. 

 

Last Sunday we recognized our 2021 Graduates and celebrate with the community their achievement. I 

know we have not recognize GPA graduates from our community yet, but we do have a plan to do it next 

Sunday, July 11, 2021 as part of the Camp Tongil closing program. I wish I can tell you now that you are 

all invited to listen to our GPA's testimonies but the camp organizers are still working on their program. I 

will keep you posted on how things develop. 

 

Our ACLC - Seattle is holding a webinar this Saturday, July 3, 2021 from 11:00 am to 12:00 noon and on 

Monday, July 5, 2021 from 7:00 PM to 8:00 PM. It is ACLC Introduction lecture presentation of 

Archbishop George Augustus Stallings for the 7 week series education program entitled "Becoming a 

Blessing Unto Others" which will start on July 7, 2021. In case you have pastor and/or minister contacts 

that you would like to invite, I have attached the invitation flyer in this letter. You are also welcome to 

attend and be inspired. 

 

Another important event happening this month of July is the UPF / Ambassadors for Peace sponsored 

Parent's Day event where they give awards to outstanding parents. This years Parents of the Year Award 

Ceremony will be on July 25, 2021. Nomination for Parents of the Year award is now open. Please 

contact Mr. Ray McCready for more information and to get nomination form. 

 

Work party for this Saturday, July 3, is at Windermere from 9:00 am. It is to prepare the place for Camp 

Tongil next weekend. We would like to make sure that the place will be a safe place for our children to 

walk/run/play around, have fun and receive God's word spoken by each of the speakers. So please do 

come. 

 

My sincerest gratitude for all the support you are giving to all of our ministries. Let us continue to do the 

work of heaven by allowing ourselves to be God's instruments in sharing His words of truth and most of 

all sharing the Holy Marriage Blessing to others. And for those who are sick and are going through 

difficulties, may you experience the healing and comfort from our Heavenly Parent, our True Parents, and 

Jesus. 

 

With love, 

 

Rosie Dijan Muyongo - Pastor 

 

Seattle's Heavenly Parent's Holy Community 

rdmuyongo.seattleHPHC@ gmail,com 

 


